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Mr. Bill Pickard
Sales Manager
Plains Manufacturing Company
Box 611
Sidney, Nebraska 69162

Dear Mr. Pickard:

This is in reply to your letter of June 7,1979 to the

Nuclear Regulatory Co:nr.ission about your oroduct, Bondurnent,

a ccrentitious grout. Nuclear power plants are built by

construction firms doing work for electric utilities, not for

the NRC. h'e suggest that you contact directly such utilities

or their construction contractors or architect-engineors

about your product.

Sincerely,

/ ' .m c~

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclcar Reactor Regulation
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